
 

 

Facultatea de Business 
 

Str. Horea nr.7 
Cluj-Napoca,  400174 

Tel.: 0264599170 
Fax: 0264590110  

E-mail: secretariat.tbs@ubbcluj.ro 
Site: tbs.ubbcluj.ro 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING OBTAINING  

A PLACE IN STUDENT DORMITORIES 
FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026 

 

 

Candidates admitted to the 1st year following the entrance exam for the 
academic year 2025-2026 are kindly requested to complete the dormitory 
application form on the Faculty of Business website and send it by email to 
secretariat.tbs@ubbcluj.ro after confirming their place, no later than September 
8, 2025. 
 
For the allocation of a dormitory place based on the results obtained in the 
academic year 2024/2025, 2nd and 3rd year Bachelor’s students and 2nd year 
Master’s students must complete the dormitory application form between 
August 1, 2025 and September 8, 2025, and send it by email to 
secretariat.tbs@ubbcluj.ro. 
 
Applications for dormitory places on social or medical grounds should be 
submitted between September 1, 2025 and September 8, 2025, in accordance 
with the information posted on the Faculty’s website. 
 
Students are kindly asked to carefully read the Regulations on accommodation 
in student dormitories here: 
https://www.ubbcluj.ro/ro/studenti/campus/spatii_cazare#cazare_regulamente 
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